
Doane Cannon, Cathleen <cdoane@holycross.edu>

Email Success Notification: Holy Cross Parent and Family Newsletter
customersupport@imodules.com <customersupport@imodules.com> Tue, Jul 23, 2024 at 5:21 PM
Reply-To: noreply@imodules.com
To: cdoane@holycross.edu, families@holycross.edu, khardy@holycross.edu

Dear Administrator,
 
Your PFE - Incoming July 22 campaign was sent on 07/23/2024 around 4:21 PM CST. This
email was sent to 1387 recipient(s).
 
Below is a copy of the message your recipients received.
 

Pictured above is Campion House, which is the home of the Office of the College Chaplains.
Many students find connection and belonging here, often being referred to as the “living room
of campus.” All are welcome to the space – especially for their freshly baked cookies!

Greetings, families,
Move-In Day is less than a month away and we can’t wait to see you all! As students have
enrolled in fall courses and housing assignments will be out soon, this newsletter will turn our
attention more to opportunities for students to get involved outside of the classroom. By no
means is this comprehensive of all the opportunities available to students over their four years;
these are some key options that hopefully your students will explore this semester.



Preparing to Live On-Campus
Monday, Jul. 29  | 7:30 p.m. ET
As the arrival to campus approaches, students and
their families are invited to join us to learn more about

STUDENT INVOLVEMENT
The Office of Student Involvement (OSI) offers a well-balanced co-curricular program that
enriches the college experience and contributes to the development of the whole person –
mind, body, spirit, and community. They create experiences that will expand student learning
outside of the classroom and the development of their strengths, skills, and leadership that
will serve them during college and beyond. OSI oversees a vibrant programming calendar
throughout the year on nights and weekends, many of which are organized by the clubs and
organizations described below. 

CLUBS AND ORGANIZATIONS

Holy Cross has more than 100 clubs and organizations (academic, club sports, media,
multicultural, performing, peer education, philanthropic, religious, service, and special
interest) that students can get involved with on campus. Groups have their own unique
purpose and sponsor a range of events. 
 
The Co-curricular Extravaganza is the annual clubs and activities fair, hosted by the Purple
Key Society and OSI. This year's event will be held on Saturday, Sep. 14, from 3-6 p.m.
Students should watch their emails for details. 
 
Is your student looking to explore what groups are active during the school year? They can
check out myHC to join groups and learn more about campus organizations. 

OFFICE OF THE COLLEGE CHAPLAINS 

The Chaplains’ Office serves to strengthen the spiritual life of the Holy Cross community
through retreats, community service, pastoral care, and worship. They support students of all
religious backgrounds. Their office is located in Campion House (the white house pictured
above) and is well known for its welcoming and comfortable atmosphere. For many students,
it feels like a home, with its fresh baked cookies and living room space for studying. The
programs at the Chaplains’ Office guide students in developing their faith and enable them to
provide service and promote justice in their community and around the world. They offer a
range of retreats throughout the year that are hosted off-campus at the College’s retreat
center, The Joyce Contemplative Center (JCC). 

FROM THE HILL TO YOU
Check out the upcoming webinars below. Recordings of past webinars can be found here.
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what to expect while living in the residence halls. Staff
from Residence Life and Housing, and Gateways
Orientation, will help prepare you for what to expect
from move-in and students' first few weeks on the Hill.

Register

Student Mental Health
Tuesday, Aug. 6 | 7:30 p.m. ET
Join staff from Counseling & Psychological
Services (CAPS) to learn about the many ways
they support student mental health on campus.
This on-campus staff is committed to offering
support to students navigating their transition into
adulthood and the many challenges that can
arise. 

Register

ATHLETICS

HOLY CROSS FOOTBALL
Don't miss your opportunity to catch the five-time defending Patriot League champions this
fall at Fitton Field. Football season tickets are available to purchase for as low $88 per ticket.
Call or text 844-GOCROSS (844-462-7677) to purchase your tickets today. For more
information about season ticket memberships visit GoHolyCross.com/Tickets. Attending Holy
Cross football games provides one of the best ways to connect with other parents and
families who also have students attending the college.
 
Did you know? Football student-athletes are entitled to four complimentary tickets for each
home game. They will receive access to ARMS, an online platform, to request tickets for
designated guests. Through ARMS, they can enter contact information on a game-to-game
basis, or provide the same names for all games. Please make sure they enter the correct
name, phone number, and email address.
 
All game tickets are digital and will be sent to you via email. You will have three options to use
your tickets. More information on ticket policies can be found at GoHolyCross.Com/Tickets.
 
FYI FOR YOUR STUDENTS: Admission to Holy Cross home athletic events is free! Students
are provided one complimentary ticket to all football, men's and women's basketball, and
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men's ice hockey games. Students only need to show their valid student ID at the designated
area before entering the stadium, arena, or rink. Looking to attend a non-ticketed sporting
event? Simply show up and cheer on Holy Cross!

Interested in being a sponsor of Holy Cross Athletics? Contact Morgan Haney from our
Corporate Sponsorship Team at mhaney@holycross.edu to learn about our offerings!

COMING UP FOR STUDENTS
Just a reminder about these upcoming important deadlines for students. For a full listing of
upcoming deadlines visit the forms and action due dates section of the incoming student
website.

• PAST DUE: Submit photo for student ID
• Due August 1: Tuition and fees
• Due August 12: Holy Cross 101 required online coursework
• August 15: Medical records and immunizations (For early arrivals, this is due one

week prior to arrival) 

STAY CONNECTED!
Complete the Family Information Form so that we can stay connected with you! Completing
this form helps ensure you are on the College’s email and mailing distribution lists.

Complete the Form

Sincerely,
Cathleen Doane Cannon
Director of the Office of Parent and Family Engagement
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